

September 25, 2018

Dear Intermediate School families,

Thank you for sharing your families and special guests with us last week at Grandparents Day!

This morning, I had another opportunity to show off the wonderful things that go on at Bayside during the Future Admirals tour event. The next date for this event is Tuesday, October 23 at 9:15 a.m. If you have friends or family interested in taking a look at what we have to offer, please have them contact Alisa Ascik at asscik@baysideacademy.org to learn more about this event.

Here are a few updates and highlights:

- Our first lunch on the bluff will be next Wednesday, October 3. Lunch begins for 3rd and 4th grade students at 11:25a.m. Lunch begins for 5th and 6th grade students at 11:43a.m. Lunch periods last for thirty minutes. Come enjoy a picnic lunch with your child.
- Dress uniform is back on regular schedule. Every Tuesday, your student should be in full dress uniform. If you are missing any uniform pieces, please have your student see me, and I will outfit him or her with some "extras" we have in my office.
- Some Upper School students have organized a birthday supply drive as a part of their civic engagement class. They will be collecting cake mix, icing, decorations, plates, cupcake wrappers, and napkins to donate to Prodisee Pantry. Students should bring donations to their classrooms. The homeroom that collects the most will receive an ice cream treat!
- Lunch ordering is now open for the rest of the semester. Please be sure to check for field trips and other interruptions when you are ordering. We've tried to make note of these as much as possible on the order form.

As always, thank you for the trust you put in us daily.

All my best,

Kelly F. Hughes

Ke Stylos

Head of Intermediate School